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Advocacy Support Changes to
Advocacy Support
Although our office is

closed we are still open Due to COVID-19:
to support you; :

* have your voice heard and « thereis no face to face

taken into account advocacy support at 5
present
« finds ways to support
you to contribute » we are finding new ways
to meetings to support you through
phone calls and video
¢ toaccess local and chats

national support

¢ by standing by your side
during this difficult time
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